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The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) is pleased to announce the award of $100 
million in homeless prevention grants to 151 non-profit community agencies in 49 
states, Puerto Rico, and the District of Columbia as part of its expanding Supportive 
Services for Veteran Families (SSVF) Program.  The SSVF program is a critical element 
of VA’s plan to prevent and end homelessness among Veterans. 
 
Through the SSVF Program, VA aims to improve very low-income Veteran families’ 
housing stability.  Grantees, which include private, non- profit organizations and 
consumer cooperatives, will provide supportive services to very low-income Veteran 
families living in or transitioning to permanent housing.   
 
The following SSVF grantees have identified Nevada as a service area or headquarters 
location: 
 
 

 
  

Organization Name
Amount 
Awarded

Organization Address Area Served
New or 

Renewal

United States Veterans 
Initiative

$600,000
525 East Bonanza 

Road, Las Vegas, NV 
89101

US Veterans Initiative plans 
to serve approximately 160 
participant households in 
Clark County, NV.

New

Vietnam Veterans of 
California, Inc.

$960,384
PO Box 378, Santa 

Rosa, CA 95402

Vietnam Veterans of 
California, Inc. plans to serve 
approximately 370 
participant households in 
Northern Nevada: Reno, 
Carson City, Sparks, 
Hawthorne, Fallon and 
surrounding counties.

New
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If there are any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Aakash Bhatt, Congressional 
Relations Officer, at (202) 461-6444 or Aakash.Bhatt@va.gov.  You can also visit the 
SSVF website online at http://www.va.gov/homeless/ssvf.asp. 
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The Salvation Army, a 
California Corporation

$228,398
PO Box 28369, Las 
Vegas, NV 89128

The Salvation Army, a 
California Corporation plans 
to serve approximately 120 
participant households in 
Clark County.

New

Las Vegas Clark County 
Urban League CAA

$1,000,000
930 West Owens 

Avenue, Las Vegas, 
NV 89106

Las Vegas Clark County Urban 
League plans to serve 
approximately 400 
participant households in 
Clark County.

Renewal
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